Jason Sullivan

From: Angela Birchett

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2008 3:19 PM
To: Jason Sullivan

Subject: Galloway Ridge Phase Il Water
Jason,

Please post to the webpage.

Angela Birchett, CZO

Zoning Supervisor

Chatham County Planning Dept.
Ph: (919)-542-8285

Fx: (919)-542-2698
angela.birchett@chathamnc.org

"To The World You May Be One Person but To One Person You May Be The World"

From: David Hughes [mailto:david.hughes@chathamnc.org]
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2008 2:08 PM

To: Angela Birchett

Subject: Galloway Ridge Phase II

Angela, did Roy send you the e-mail or letter stating that Chatham County would provide them water? If he didn’t then
this e-mail will serve to verify that Chatham County has the capacity to provide water to Galloway Ridge Phase Il. If you
have any questions concerning this e-mail please contact either Roy or Me.

Thanks,

David B. Hughes, P.E.

Chatham County Public Works Director
(919) 545-8530

P.O. Box 1550

Pittsboro, N.C. 27312



